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Important information regarding FP-10, accompanying the release of FP-40 
 

 

Thank you for your continued trust in our business. This is to inform you that in light of the release of a 
newer, advanced product, the older product will be discontinued. Please find the details below: 
 

 

1. The following product will be discontinued and the new product will take its place: 
 
Discontinued product Discontinued date Successor product 
FP-10 Cortex-M3-INT From 1 October 2023 FP-40 

Note: Sales of the discontinued product will be terminated as soon as stock runs out. 

 

 

2. About support for the discontinued product after end of sales 
・ Device support requests will be accepted until June 2024 
・ Technical inquiries, bug fixes and repairs will be accepted until September 2026 

 

 

If you have any queries regarding this matter, feel free to contact our sales representative or you could 
contact us here: 
 

【Contact us】 

Computex Co., Ltd. Sales Department 
E-mail：sales@computex.co.jp 

 

 

We sincerely appreciate and thank you for your continued support and patronage and for allowing us to 
serve you. 
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